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Hadley Township Planning Commission 

4293 Pratt Rd 

P O Box 227 

Hadley MI 48440 

Special Meeting February 29, 2024 
 

Meeting was called to order by Chairman Shoemaker at 6:30 p.m. 
 
Roll call of members present: David Hinton, Scott Martin, Glenn Walton, Ron 
Shoemaker, Elwyn Brandt, Kim Hill.    Robert Hartwig joined the meeting late.  
There were five members of the public present.  
 
Approval of Agenda:  Commissioner Hill motioned to approve the agenda, second 
by Commissioner Walton.  Motion carried.  

 

This Special Meeting was called to continue the review of the updated ordinances 
that was started at our last regular meeting held on February 20, 2024.  
Corrections were discussed.  Commissioner Hill asked that we look at the 
ordinances regarding Event Barns and Agri Tourism as she missed the last meeting 
where it was discussed.  It was agreed we will be taking another look at them. 
 
Commissioner Shoemaker asked the public to hold their comments until the end 
of the meeting during public time. 
 
Public Time: 

Pete Ivory spoke regarding ordinances regarding Seasonal Agri Tourism and Event 

Barns.  He suggested changes to the ordinance so that it does not necessarily have to 

be on a paved road.  There was discussion regarding items in the current ordinance 

that would prevent it from having an event barn in the future.  Joyce Ivory also spoke 

regarding the ordinance.  As the meeting was running late, there was another special 

meeting scheduled to continue the review of ordinances and this discussion. 

 



Approved by Planning Commission 
                                  March 19, 2024 

REMINDER: There will be a Special Meeting of the Planning Committee on March 5, 

2024, at 6:30 pm at the Township Offices to finish reviewing the Zoning Ordinance 

updates. 

 

Adjourn: 

Commissioner Hartwig moved to adjourn the meeting, Commissioner Hill second.  

Motion carried.  Meeting adjourned at 9:26 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Kimberly S Hill 


